From: Ridley, Paul <paul.ridley@dallas.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 9:36 AM

To: Amy G _ Rice, Kayleigh <kayleigh.rice@dallas.gov>; Sanchez, Max
<max.sanchez@dallas.gov>

Subject: Re: City abortion decriminalization template from a district 14 constituent

Thank you Amy for this info. | had already been in touch with the city attorney to ask that he work
on such a resolution and he informed me that his office is already working on the issue.

Paul E. Ridley
Councilman
District 14



